
118 Hargreaves St Bendigo 3550      Ph 54428140  Fax 54428360      

Email : principal@doxabendigo.catholic.edu.au       www3.doxabendigo.catholic.edu.au  

 NEWSLETTER 

 
A WORD FROM OUR PRINCIPAL 

 
Well, here we are in the middle of term 2 already and this term looks like another busy one.  So far, some of the students have taken part 
in NAPLAN testing, and the Senior students have been having a taste of working life with some work experience at local businesses , plus 
their has been plenty of other things going on.   
 
A big thankyou to all of the parents, grandparents and guardians that took the time to attend our morning tea and family dinner last week.  
We hope you enjoyed yourselves.  These times spent with parents give us the opportunity to have an informal chat and a general socialise.  
It’s great for the staff to be able to mix with the students and their families in a casual setting. 
 
The Doxa Cafe is up and running again every Tuesday morning from 10am until 11.30am. Coffee, hot chocolate and a small selection of 
tasty goods will be available to purchase.   We invite you to come in and support our Senior class. 
 
Applications for Semester 2 are now open.  if you have any questions about your child continuing at Doxa or returning to their school, 
please speak to staff during the scheduled ILP meetings in the coming days.   
 
If you have any queries or concerns regarding your child, please ring the office  to book an appointment with Peter or me. 
  
John Russell 
Principal 

Senior Program Work Experience 
 
Many senior students have just completed their first work experience for the year. Students have experienced a variety of trades and busi-
nesses including, motorcycle mechanics, tyre fitting, Op shop assistant, childcare, building and construction, retail and IT. It was very  
satisfying to speak to employers during workplace visits and hear about the excellent work our students were involved in.  
We are all very proud of the excellent commitment these students made to work experience. 
 
We are delighted to announce that Tom Costello from Senior 1 class has been signed into a Building and Construction Apprenticeship in 
Melbourne. Tom has been clearly focused on gaining an apprenticeship in Building and Construction and organized his own work  
experience. Tom was offered the apprenticeship after completing three weeks of work experience. We congratulate Tom and wish him every 
success in his career as a carpenter. 
I’d encourage all students to give thought to gaining work experience. Being in a workplace gives you the best opportunity to gain employ-
ment. 
 
Peter Carr 
Vocational Program Co-ordinator 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER  
Thursday 29th & Friday 30th May - ILP/Transition Meetings (both days will be student free) 
Monday 9th June - Queens Birthday Public Holiday. 
Tuesday 24th  June  - students finish at 1pm due to staff training 
Thursday 26th June - Last day Term 2 
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Tom Costello and his very proud dad, Peter 



 

GOVERNMENT CHILD DENTAL BENEFITS SCHEME 
 

New government dental scheme – one thousand reasons to smile! 
 
Have you heard about the new government dental scheme “Child Dental  
Benefits Schedule”? From January 1

st
 2014, it is providing eligible kids with 

$1000 to spend on selected dental services over a 2 calendar year period.  
This great initiative expects to help around 3.4 million Australian kids between 
the ages of 2-17 years. 
 
To benefit from this scheme, children must be eligible for Medicare and the  
family must be in receipt of Family Tax Benefit Part A or receive a relevant  
Government payment. Services that will be covered include: examinations,  
x-rays, cleaning, fissure sealing, fillings, root canals and extractions.  
Benefits will not be available for services carried out in hospital, or for orthodon-
tic or cosmetic dental work. 
 
To see if your kids are eligible, call your local Dentist who can look up the information for you. 
 
 


